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March 2, 2021




Dear Parents,

The state of Ohio requires that our third through fifth grade students take standardized tests in English/Language Arts, and Math. Fifth grade students also are expected to test in Science and our fourth graders will take a screener for the Gifted program.  

Whew, I know that is a lot. 

We have worked through the timelines that the state has given us and will be spacing the tests out to decrease test anxiety on our students. All of the assessments will be taken electronically on Chromebooks.  

Our testing will not begin until April and will be spaced out until mid-May. As we get closer to the assessment time, I will share exactly which days and times your particular student(s) will be testing. 

Our goal for our students is that they will be relaxed, comfortable, and confident. We want them to try their best on this assessment, as we hope that they do with all their work.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 740/435-1180.

We Are Cambridge,



Laurie Goggin
Principal, CIS
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